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Senior photos have been rescheduled for January 14, 2021 and
January 15, 2021. The time schedule for pictures will be posted in
classrooms, on the website, twitter, and emailed out through
senior emails. 

Thursday, January 14th  will be the A-K seniors 
Friday, January 15th will be the L-Z seniors.

Strawbridge Studios' photography process will look a bit
different this year. Due to COVID-19 they have had to make some
changes and will not be providing the traditional tux, drapes or
cap and gowns. To be able to continue with a formal senior
picture theme in our yearbook, seniors are to wear the following
for picture day: 

Boys wear dress shirt and tie
Girls wear dark blouse, sweater or dress

There will be no order forms. You will need to provide a parent or
guardian email when reporting for your photograph and proofs
will be emailed to parents about 4 to 6 weeks after picture day.
Parents will get a link to the proofs and be able to order at that
time. Phone numbers for Strawbridge Studios are 
(800) 326-9080 or (866) 624-6229.

Senior Photo Announcement - Next Week


